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From: Æ½ [kaijialiping@21cn.com] 

Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2005 2:43 AM 

To: FSIS RegulationsComments 

Subject: Chinese poultry meat products 

docket number 05-012P 

As an ordinary staff member of a Chinese poultry establishment, I don¡¯t think it is necessary for 
American citizens to worry too much about the impact of the importation of Chinese poultry products 
into the United States, or for American farmers to worry about the possible damages to their interests. 
The imports of Chinese processed poultry products are expected to total less than 2,500,000 pounds 
per year. Dear American citizens, you know what does ¡°2,500,000 pounds per year¡± mean? It means 
the sales per MONTH for an ordinary Chinese poultry establishment. Currently the major market for 
Chinese poultry products is Japan, which consumes poultry products from 35 Chinese poultry 
establishments. The portion that is going to the US market is very small. 

Besides, FSIS¡¯s proposal is based on relevant American rules and regulations. Please have the 
confidence that FSIS is working to serve the interest of American citizens. America and China will 
have reciprocal benefits¡ªto put it simply, some American citizens may not know that American and 
Chinese poultry products are highly complementary due to different consuming habbits. The 
Americans¡¯ favorite is chicken breast while the Chinese enjoy eating chicken legs. In fact, China 
imports a large quantity of chcken legs from the US. 

      li ping 
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